From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Royal free new build.

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:

From: Victor Hayes

Sent: 09 December 2014 16:06

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Royal free new build.

Dear sirs,

While I approve of the new research lab I do not approve of it taking more of our green park space and I cannot understand why they are not using the bigger space they have in the car park at the bottom of Rowland Hill St. They could build down as well as up and still have the car park in the basement.

Or is this to easy. Yours Vic Hayes 16 Glenloch Rd London NW34BU.